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23rd May, 1957,

My dear FKenneth,

Thanks for your note. I told FKimura that I wae sending it
in for the next number being made up without committing myself
to which number this would ba. Of course, as with so much cther
atuff from foreigners not very well familiar with all that hes
been done in England, the maln thing is to give the chap the
opportunity of thinking aloud, and deoiding what he i to under-
stand 'g-li" vhat other people have written.

I don't think it will be necessary for you to write to him
independently.

Did I tell you that I do not mind bearing a review from
Lindley which will, of course, be as hostile as can be in inten-
tion, though apparently masked with fulscme flattery, which is
the part of it that might reasonably be cut out. I think it a
good thing that objection should be taken where possible, tc any
new lines of thought such as I have put forward in my book. HNo
one in their senses would take & reviewers opinion me final.

Bincerely yours,



